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NOTIFICATION 

 

 

 In Pursuance of Notification No.SoG/U&B/COVID-19/2021-21 dated  

22-05-2021, issued by Universities and Boards Department, Government of 

Sindh and in continuation of this office Notification dated 21-05-2021, the 

University has extended the Semester Break due to Covid-19 pandemic w.e.f 

29-05-2021 till further orders. However, all the Faculty Members and Students 

are advised to be vaccinated during the above break. The vaccination facility is 

also available at the Medical Department of the University.   

 

 The Administrative Departments, Laboratory and Workshop will remain 

open during the above break and respective staff will be on duty as usual. 

 

          

  

  REGISTRAR 

 

Copy for information to: 
 
1. PS to the Vice Chancellor 
2. PA to the Pro Vice Chancellor 
3. All Deans 
4. All Chairperson / HoD’s 
5. Director Finance 
6. Ag. Resident Auditor 
 

 

 

 

 


